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18/05/2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

RE: Jubilee Celebrations 

To celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee, children in Nursery and their parents/carers are invited to join a 
jubilee activity session and picnic. There will also be an opportunity to share your child’s learning 
journal, from the Autumn and Spring term. 

We will be holding this on Wednesday 25th May 2022. There will be two sessions/picnics 
available, 10am and 2pm. Children can arrive at Nursery, at their usual start time. The dress code 
for the day will be ‘Dress like Royalty’. Your child can arrive at Nursery, wearing their party clothes. 

You and your child(ren) will have the opportunity to take part in a number of fun activities 
throughout the session including: 

· Find the queen game 

· Crown making 

· Flag making 

· Bunting making 

At the end of both sessions, you will be invited into the Nursery garden for a picnic. We will 
provide sandwiches and a small snack. Biscuits and sweet treats will be available, at a small cost, 
you can pay using cash on the day. Please also bring a picnic blanket. Please note if it is wet 
weather, we will host the picnics in the Lower Hall. 

Please note that Acorns parents/carers can choose to can attend one of the sessions/picnics.  

We look forward to seeing as many as you as possible – let’s make it a royal celebration! 

Kind regards, 

The Nursery Team 

 


